
Attention

Effective January 1, 2019, SAF-HOLLAND will retire 
the FW0001, FW0002, FW190, FW6000 fi fth wheel 
assemblies, and KP-6500 kingpin.

This product retirement notice applies to the following 
HOLLAND fi fth wheels:

– FW0001

– FW0002

– FW1900

– FW6000

– KP-6500

Orders for the products will be accepted until 
January 1, 2019. Service parts, replacement kits, and 
replacement top plate assemblies will be available 
through the SAF-HOLLAND aftermarket for a limited 
time.

If you have any questions or require additional product 
assistance, please contact your account manager or 
customer service representative.
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